
Memo 
 
To: Coakley Executive Committee 
From: Peter Britz, Coakley Coordinator  
Date: May 13, 2022 
Re: Activity report 
____________________________________________________________ 

  
Deep Bedrock Study 

It is has been the decision of the CLG to go with a new firm to complete the Deep Bedrock 
Study. Two firms that are familiar with and have worked on some aspect of the site have 
been asked to submit proposals. We have explained this to EPA and will work to find a lead 
consultant to complete and submit the report as soon as possible.  
 

Spring Sampling 
Haley Ward will be in the field starting next week to begin the Spring 2022 sampling round. 

 
Residential Well Results 

At my request quotes have been provided to install drinking water services to the residence 
at 178A Lafayette Road and the residence at 399 Breakfast Hill road. If the Group wants to 
proceed with the installation of waterlines at these two properties I will confirm with the 
property owners that it is their preference to have waterlines installed and work to get this 
completed.  
 

Assessment 
The assessments have been sent out.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Portsmouth 53.553% 69,618.90$    53.551% 214,204.00$  
N Hampton 4.062% 5,280.60$      4.063% 16,252.00$    
Newington 5.462% 7,100.60$      5.463% 21,852.00$    
Generators 20.000% 26,000.00$    20.000% 80,000.00$    
BFI 12.308% 16,000.40$    12.308% 49,232.00$    
WMI NH 4.615% 5,999.50$      4.615% 18,460.00$    

Total 100.000% 130,000.00$  100.000% 400,000.00$  

OU-1 AND OU-2 ASSESSMENTS 
DATE: APRIL 2022

OU-1 OU-2
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